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Heller Statement on AIG Bonus Vote

(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the Additional tax on bonuses received from certain TARP recipients (H.R. 1586).   Heller voted in favor of the legislation.   
“While I supported this measure and believe the American people should not be held responsible for the excess greed of corporate America, those in Congress and the Administration who made this possible should also be held to account.  Individuals who voted for the bailout and the final stimulus package not only facilitated taxpayer funded bonuses for AIG, but are also responsible for the colossal mismanagement of taxpayer’s dollars.  We now know the Administration worked behind closed doors with the majority party to allow these bonuses to go forward.  The American public deserves full disclosure, not more political theater,” said Heller. 
On October 3, 2008 Congressman Heller was the only member of the Nevada delegation to vote against the bailout (H.R. 1424).  On February 13, 2009, he also voted against the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (H.R. 1) which included the provision that allowed the AIG bonuses. 
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